## SOUTH STREET SCHOOL

130 South Street · Manorville, NY 11949 · (631) 801-3140 · Fax (631) 878-4954 · www.esmonline.org

JOSEPH A. STEIMEL Superintendent of Schools



JOHN-MICHAEL J. JACKSON Principal

September 7, 2022

Dear South Street School Families,

Welcome to the 2022-2023 academic year at South Street School!

We would like to invite you to attend South Street School's Open House on Thursday, September 15, 2022.

As you may know, Open House is an opportunity for teachers to share academic goals and their expectations for the students, receive an overview of the classroom routines and procedures, and to learn about the content of your child's curriculum.

In order to accommodate parents who have children in multiple grades we will adhere to the following schedule for the night:

Kindergarten: 6:00 - 6:30 PM

First Grade: 6:45 - 7:15 PM

Second Grade: 7:30 - 8:00 PM

\*Special Area and Support Staff: 6:30 - 7:30 PM

\*Special Area teachers and Support Staff will be available from 6:30 - 7:30 PM. Individual appointments can be made ahead of time by contacting the staff directly or calling the main office.

Due to parking limitations, it is imperative that all families are out of the lot in advance of the next session to ensure available parking for all. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact your child's teacher or myself at your convenience.

Regards,

John-Michael J. Jackson

Principal

Follow us on:

